OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 27 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 514 without my signature.

This bill requires the State Department of Social Services to notify child day care
facilities when a person with specified convictions requiring sex offender registration
moves to a new residence within 1,000 feet of the facility.

The Department of Social Services currently informs new licensed child care providers
about the sex offender registry website and encourages them to access it. This bill would
create a new overlapping process that provides information that is already quickly and
easily accessible on the internet.

Sincerely,
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